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HOLIDAY FUNDRAISER GALA 
 

 
All of us at Mai Family Services are excited to announce our Holiday Fundraising Gala, on December 3rd, 
2022. We cordially invite you to attend the event and support the important work carried out by MaiFS. 
 
This year, we could not hold our annual fundraiser and hence the need for donation funds is greater than 
ever. We hope you will be able to join us on Dec 3rd and support us generously during the Fundraising 
Gala, an evening of great entertainment and food. 
 
Reserve your seats today and kick off the Holiday Season with MaiFS https://maifs.org/holiday-fundraiser-
reg/ 
  
 

 
 
 



 
HOLIDAY DONATION APPEAL 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  

 
Thank you all for your generous donations and your continued support for the work that we do at Mai Family 
Services. The major portion of the funds collected from our donors is expended in providing direct services to 
our clients (housing, food, utilities and other necessities) and paying for the infrastructure that supports this 
work and building awareness through Outreach. 
 
The demand for MaiFS’ services has increased and the scope of our work has 
expanded because of the Outreach. The work we do cannot be sustained only through volunteers and current 
staff level. MaiFS needs funds to build capacity and sustainability for its much-needed services in the South 
Asian community. 
 
This is a sincere appeal to each one of you to choose Mai Family Services as your preferred charity as you plan 
for the 2022 Donations. 
 
For details how to Donate, please visit https://maifs.org/Donate or use the QR Code below to visit our Donate 
page. 
  
 
 
Thank you 
Mai Family Services 
www.maifs.org 

 

 
CSU GRANT UPDATE 

 
     
We’re pleased to inform that the Division of Victim Services, State of Michigan has renewed the Domestic 
Violence (DV) Grant given to Mai Family Services for a 7th consecutive year, starting October 01, 2022! 
 
Moving forward, the DV Grant will be referred to as the CSU (Culturally Specific Underserved)-Grant and not, 
the STOP Grant as referred to earlier. While the name will change, the Grant will continue to provide South Asian 
DV survivors with DV Advocacy/counseling, as well as education/tuition assistance and basic life-skills learning 
sessions to enable their empowerment. 
 
We are pleased to add a new member to the CSU-Grant team. Please join me in welcoming Melanie Ross as a 
Victim Advocate. She will provide program participants with educational and career enhancement counseling. 
 
For additional information on the DV Empowerment Program, please call Murali Nair @ 248-795-4639, or visit 
us on the web @ maifs.org. 



  

JOB OPPORTUNITIES 
 

• Case Worker 
 
How to apply: 
  
Please e-mail a cover letter detailing your relevant experience and resume 
to Jobs@maifamilyservices.com  indicating the position ‘Caseworker’ in the subject line. 
 
Please provide three references. 
  
We will be accepting applications and interviewing candidates on a rolling basis till the 
positions are filled. 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
Thank you for supporting Mai Family Services! 

 
 

 
 
 

  

  

Our mailing address is: 
MAI FAMILY SERVICES 
32401 W. Eight Mile Rd 

Livonia, MI 48152  
   

 
 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


